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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Gordon Dunsire, CILIP Representative 
 
Subject:  Compilations of Works: Discussion paper 
 
 
CILIP thanks EURIG for its discussion paper. 
 
CILIP agrees with the proposed approach. 
 
CILIP agrees in principal with the development of a controlled vocabulary for 
form of work, but would like to see more examples. 
 
CILIP does not agree that a designator for Creator of complication is required, 
because this relationship is covered by the designator Compiler. 
 
 
 


